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Congratulations to Blue class for a weekly attendance of 100% 

 

Class Achievers 
On Monday, we will celebrate the achievements of the following children for being this half term’s 

achievers. 

Nursey & Reception Years 1 & 2 Years 3 & 4 Years 5 & 6 

Rainbow Arthur Yellow Kaylen Verde Emily Azul Thomas 

Red Olivia  Blue Arthur Amarillo Ida Morado Dayton 

Green Thomas Orange Erin Rosa Bella Rojo Daisy 

 

 

This week’s letters: 

Here are the links in case you have missed them:  

PTA Newsletter (for all pupils) 

http://www.edgewoodprimaryschool.co.uk/sites/default/files/PTA%20Newsletter.pdf  

Holgate Transition visit (Y6 pupils) 

http://www.edgewoodprimaryschool.co.uk/sites/default/files/Holgate%20Transition%20Visit%20Le

tter.pdf  

  

  

Toys for sand 

Do you have any spare toys that our foundation unit can use in their sandpits? If so 

we would greatly appreciate any donations for our youngest children to use in their 

sandpit as part of their outdoor play. 
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Chewelry 

Children who chew on non foods (hair, sleeves, collars etc) do it because 

they need oral motor sensory input. They crave the deep pressure that 

chewing provides to their gums. They use chewing as a way to cope and 

self-regulate. It can help them stay focused and is also an effective stress-

coping behaviour. Chewelry are not toys and should not be brought to 

school unless a parent has had a discussion with the class teacher and/ or 

Mrs Bradley.  

 

Year 6 Pop Lacrosse  

 

This week, our year 5/6 pop lacrosse team travelled to Beardall Fields to compete against other 

Hucknall Schools in the Next Level Games.  

Throughout the competition, they played some excellent lacrosse with the pick of the action being 

Oliver’s four goals to ensure we won our third game against Hillside.  

After playing the first three matches and winning them all, the team knew going into the final 

game they were already champions.   

Unfortunately, in the final game they lost their 100% record in a narrow 3-2 loss to Beardall Fields.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunhat and suncream reminder 

With warmer weather forecast, please may we remind you to send children with 

suncream & sun hats on sunny days.  

 

  



Walking to School Week 

  

 

 

What a wonderful week of walking! It has been so pleasing to see so many children and families 

walking to school this week – the weather has certainly helped.  

 

It has been amazing to see over 93% of our school community walking to school this week. I hope 

the children have seen the benefits of this and enjoyed the socialisation that walking to school 

brings.  

 

The class that walked the most this week was Rainbow class with 98% of children walking to 

school.  

 

 

Diary dates  

Year 1’s Phonics Screen  will take place on the week commencing 

12th June.  

School Games Day is Tuesday 4th July in the morning. 

 

Year 4’s Multiplication Check will take place on Wednesday 14th June. 

 

The calendar for the next school year is also at the bottom of this newsletter. 

 

 

 

 

 

All that is left is for me to wish you all a wonderful half term break.  I look forward to seeing you all 

back at school on Monday 5th June. 

 

Ed Seeley 

Headteacher 

 

 

 



  



 


